
Where to consult about matters related to Covid-19 

 

The Aichi Covid-19 Citizen Consultation Call Center has closed. If you wish to 

make a consultation, please contact the appropriate consultation center. 

 

The Aichi Prefectural Government is available for various consultations about 

Covid-19. The Call Center has closed, but there are many other places where 

you can consult. 

 

1. If you are worried about being sick 

General Consultation Counters 

 

For people who have a fever and cough: 

Returnee/Contact Centers 

 

2. Support fund and other information 

Please see this page. 

 

3. If you need an interpreter for the consultations listed in 1 and 2 

Aichi Multicultural Center 

052-961-7902 

Monday-Saturday, 10:00-18:00 

Languages available for interpretation: Portuguese, Spanish, English, 

Chinese, Filipino/Tagalog, Vietnamese, Nepali, Indonesian, Thai, Korean, 

Burmese 

https://www.pref.aichi.jp/uploaded/life/294736_1089393_misc.pdf
https://www.pref.aichi.jp/uploaded/life/294736_1089394_misc.pdf
https://www.pref.aichi.jp/site/covid19-aichi/kourusenta-.html

